[bookmark: _GoBack]September 18, 2014

Stadium Scoreboard Replacement Donation Opportunity

The School District has recently purchased a new stadium scoreboard to replace the previous non-functioning unit.  The District is now soliciting a donation for the replacement scoreboard with exclusive signage provided to the donor.
Per the School District of Whitefish Bay Board Policy (Advertising 851)
The school may accept commercially sponsored equipment, services and/or commercial signage if the following standards apply:
The donation/use of the equipment, service, or signage results in a savings to the District, be in good operating condition in the case of equipment; and not result in otherwise hidden costs to the District.
Competing commercial enterprises are given equal opportunity to donate equipment or services or place signage.
Those organizations interested in donating should contact Shawn Yde, Director of Business Services at 414- 963-3922 before 10:00 am September 26, 2014.

